04 September 2024

MEMORANDUM RQB 2024-14

For:

College Secretaries & Graduate Program Coordinators

From:

ROWENA QUINTO-BAILON, PhD

University Registrar

Subject:

Extension of deadline for the submission of list of graduating students for Mid Year Term 2024

Considering the cancellation of work and meetings due to typhoon "Enteng", the deadline for submission of the list of graduating students for Mid Year 2024 has been moved to September 16 (Monday) to give colleges ample time to prepare the list.

Thank you for your continued support and stay safe po!!!!

cc: College Deans